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Well done to all our wonderful athletes who competed in the Dublin Primary School’s Cross-Country 

event with yesterday in Albert College Park. Congratulations to the following students who won medals 

and plaques in their races.  

                      

  
3rd & 4th & Class  

Sean Sheehan: 1st  

Donal: 4th  

Loughlin: 5th  

Belle: 1st  

Ellen: 3rd  

Reo: 8th  

Caoimhe (4th class) : 3rd  

Oliver: (4th class) 6th  

Éanna (4th class): 7th  

 

 

 

5th Class 

Conor: 1st  

Eoin: 2nd  

Jack: 3rd  

Tadhg: 4th  

Lewis: 5th  

Tariku: 10th  

(Well done boys; great 

teamwork here!     ) 

 

 

6th Class 

David 1st  

Tom: 3rd   

Lucy: 8th  

Áine: 9th  

Beibhinn: 10th    

 

 

 

A special mention to the 6th class girls who competed; they were unsure whether they were going to run until the 

last minute. We are very proud of them for overcoming their nerves and for giving it a shot! A great lesson to all of 

us to try new things and not to let our fears get in the way! 

A big shout out to Elsa in 3rd class too who, also overcame her nerves on the day to run and was delighted to finish 

the course. It really is taking part and having fun that matters and Elsa’s commitment to doing the race, and being 

proud of herself for finishing it, really reflects this.  

Finally, we must acknowledge the admirable team spirit shown by Eoin & Jack in 5th class towards their classmate 

(and Eoin’s brother) Conor! Conor was leading the race and stopped short of the finish line so lost his spot to 

come 3rd. Eoin & Jack graciously told the official what had happened so that Conor was awarded first place and the 

boys subsequently came 2nd & 3rd.   

We were so proud of all our students yesterday who did our school proud and gave their best efforts in each race. 

The team spirit, enthusiasm and camaraderie on show were exemplary and each and every student should be very 

proud of themselves.   A big thank you to John Mac Donald, our Dublin City Sport’s Officer for inviting us to part. 
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